
 
 
12/17/18 
 
Dear Colleague:  
 
I wish to extend sincere thanks for your hard work throughout Fall 2018, especially contributions               
to major projects towards semester’s end, particularly a well-choreographed Fall 2018           
Commencement. This effort required extensive conversation, mutual collaboration, and constant          
communication.  
 
In addition, you made contributions in your own way to help facilitate our historic SWAC               
Championship home game win, as well as national recognition/representation in the ​Air Force             
Reserve Celebration Bowl, ​where our Braves played like champions.  
 
We cannot spell ​A​lcorn ​S​tate ​U​niversity without yo​u​. As the year comes to an end, I wish to                  
express appreciations to you for helping Academic Affairs make great strides. Warm wishes on              
a productive end to 2018 and for a prosperous start to 2019.   Thanks again. 
 
Happy Holidays.  
 
 
 
 
John G. Igwebuike 
Interim Provost & EVPAA 
 
 

 




